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Policy Updates

 The Policy applies to interactions between and among PEC Employees, Board Directors
and Members at Cooperative meetings and function.
* Requires participants to be orderly, respectful and for proceedings to be free from
abusive or bullying language and behavior.

 Changes to the policy broaden scope beyond Cooperative meetings and functions to
include all interactions with PEC, including other oral communications and online
discussions.

* Additional changes were made to provide clarification and consistency within the
policy.
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